
NEWS RELEASE 
St. Patrick Catholic School Students Give Away Halloween Treats to our 
Troops 
Cobalt, Ontario, November 2, 2010:   

The students at St. Patrick Catholic School in Cobalt are giving away their own Halloween 
treats.  The students were asked to bring a small portion of their Halloween candy from their 
trick & treating during Halloween back into school and the treats are being donated and 
shipped to our Canadian troops overseas. 
 
Chris Collins, St. Patrick School Principal commented, “We are pooling everyone’s candy 
together and will be sending it to our soldiers in Afghanistan.  We are calling the candy 
drive, Treats for Troops. The response so far has been fantastic. The box of candy that we 
have gotten is quite impressive and students are very excited.” 
 

 
 
Two very generous St. Patrick School students donated their entire candy supply to this 
very worthwhile cause. Some members from the community of Cobalt who heard about 
what St. Patrick School was doing, through the students or just word of mouth, and have 
brought their leftover candy to the school as well. 
  
The Department of Defence will look after helping to ship the goodies overseas. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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